
434 Alida Way, So. San Francisco, California  94080 
Office:  (650) 588 -1455      Website: stveronicassf.com      Fax:  (650) 588 - 1481 

Welcome New Parishioners! 
Please fill this out and return it to the parish rectory, or simply drop it in the collection basket. 

Name(s) __________________________________________  

Name(s) __________________________________________  

Address __________________________________________  

City & Zip ________________________________________  

Phone ___________________________________________  

E-mail: ___________________________________________ 

      Updating Current Parish Registration 

      Send Sunday Envelopes 

      Moving / Please remove from mailing list. 

      Please call me. 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday Evening: 5:00 pm 
Sundays: 6:45, 8:00, 9:30, 11:00AM, 
 and 12:30PM 
Eve of Holy Days: 5:30PM 
Holy Days: 6:30, 8:30AM, & 6:30PM 
Monday-Saturday: 6:30 & 8:30AM 
Holidays: 8:30AM 
 

Confessions 
Saturdays:                 4:00-5:00PM 
 

Liturgy of the Hours 
Monday-Saturday: Morning Prayer at 6:00AM 
 

 Eucharistic Adoration 
Monday-Friday: 9:00AM — 9:00PM 
Sunday: 1:30PM — 9:00PM 

Rev. Charles Puthota, Ph.D., Pastor 
Rev. Warlito Namo, Parochial Vicar 
Deacon Roger Beaudry 
Deacon Joseph LeBlanc 
 

St. Veronica Rectory:  588-1455 / Fax 588-1481 
Office Hours:  Monday to Friday - 8:30 am to 4:30 pm 
Administrative Assistant:  Gail Andrews   
Office Manager:  Pat Weber 
 

St. Veronica School:  589-3909 
Principal: Teri Pallitto 
Vice Principal:  Janet Burke 
 

Religious Education Office:  871-5607 
 

Music Director:  Christopher Lindstrom  (209) 952-0209 

Mass Intent ions  
WEEK of  June 7 ,  2009  

 

Sun 6/7 6:45  Willie Willbrook 
  8:00 † Antonio Avendano 
  9:30  Zosimo & Sonita Carmen 
          11:00 † Sean Nathan Crespo 
          12:30  People of St. Veronica 
Mon 6/8 6:30 † Teotimo Abellana 
  8:30 † Maria Mangone 
Tue 6/9 6:30 † Salud Avendano 
  8:30 †  Leonardo E. Macalalag  
Wed 6/10 6:30 † Rosario Avendano 
  8:30 † Bertram Zaro 
Thu 6/11 6:30 † Alberto Panattoni 
  8:30 † Margaret Brosnan 
Fri 6/12 6:30    Sr. Catherine Toomey 
  8:30 † Carlos Rodriguez  
Sat 6/13 6:30 † Alex Apalit 
  8:30  Armando Litiatco  
  5:00 † Margaret Brosnan 

Please say a Prayer 
for our many sick, homebound 
and hospitalized parishioners 

who are unable to attend Mass. 

Last Week’s Church Support Breakdown  
 

    Day             Mass Time                  1st Collection   St. Vincent de Paul           1st&2nd Total  

Thank you for your support. 

Saturday  5:00 PM $1,503.00 $   395.50 $1,898.50 

Sunday  6:45 AM      841.50      304.00   1,145.50 

  8:00 AM      740.00      203.50       943.50 

  9:30 AM   1,599.00      390.00    1,989.00 

 11:00 AM   1,272.00      220.00    1,492.00 

 12:30 PM      987.00      353.00    1,340.00 

 Total $6,942.50 $1,866.00 $8,808.50 



FATHER’S DAY NOVENA 
Father’s Day Novena cards are available 
at the entrance of the Church today.  If 
you wish your father to be remembered in 
a special Novena of Masses for the living 
and deceased, please return the envelope 
before Father’s Day.  You may place the 
envelope in the collection basket or the 
Rectory mailbox. 
 
If your father is still living, there is a card 
which may be given to him.  The Father’s 
Day Novena will be included along with the 
regular Mass Intentions beginning on 
Monday, June 22nd, at the 6:30 am Mass, 
and continue for nine days. 

CONVENT BUILDING  
FEASIBILITY COMMITTEE 

 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

As you know well, most of the space in our convent 
building has remained unused for some years now. 
As good caretakers of our parish property, we cannot 
allow that situation to continue. Our prime property 
should be utilized well for our parish/school needs. 
 

It is my proposal that we explore ways of turning 
the convent into some kind of Administration 
Building for the needs of offices and meeting 
places. This will increase our efficiency and facilitate 
communication between various groups and organi-
zations. Many parishes in the Archdiocese have 
done this with very good results and high levels of 
satisfaction. 
 

With this in view, I am hereby constituting a 
feasibility committee to study this proposal in 
depth and recommend to me their observations 
and conclusions by the end of July 2009. I will 
keep you posted on the developments. 
 

The members of the committee are: 
 

Ron Derenzi (Coordinator), Teri Pallitto (Principal), 
David Collins, Daniel Ourtiague, Sandy Kearney, 
and Mike Martin. 
 

I thank this committee in advance for their willing-
ness to be of service to the parish. 
 

   Your friend and pastor, 
   Father Charles Puthota 

Every Wednesday - 
Parish Hall 

Doors open at 6:30 pm 
Bingo begins at 7:00 pm. 

FAREWELL SR. JULIE 
 

Sister Julie O'Neill BVM 
 is relocating to the  

Sisters of Charity of the 
 Blessed Virgin Mary 

Mother House in Dubuque Iowa. 
  

Join us in saying farewell and  
God Speed to Sister Julie 

  
June 14th 9:30 Mass 
Hospitality to follow 

DO YOU KNOW OUR PARISH 
 HELPS A SCHOOL IN NEED? 

 
As parishioners of St. Veronica we are in a fortunate 
position to help a Catholic School named St. 
Elizabeth Seton in Palo Alto. Starting in 1992, we 
have donated approximately $900 a year to Seton 
school.  And since 2000, we have faithfully made a 
monthly donation of $100 for which Seton school is 
very grateful. The children of this school enjoy and 
benefit from a good, solid Catholic education.  The 
School was started in 1978 and continues in the 
tradition of providing a Catholic education to students 
who can’t afford one.  Students are accepted re-
gardless of their economic status, religious beliefs 
and language background.  Seton school is dedicated 
to the education of students from East Palo Alto and 
neighboring low income communities.  All students 
receive tuition assistance.  Virtually all Seton 
graduates complete High School and at least half 
continue on to college. Seton Elementary School is 
a gift to their community and provides a quality 
education to its students.  
 
   Fr. Charles Puthota  
    Pastor  



Sacrament of Baptism 
Baptismal Preparation classes are held once a month. 

Call the Parish Office 588-1455 
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA) 
Classes start in October and end on Pentecost. 

Call the Parish Office to register 588-1455 
 

St. Veronica School:  589-3909 
Principal: Teri Pallitto 

Vice Principal: Janet Burke 
 

Religious Education:  871-5607 
Director:   

Catechetical instructions (1st to 8th grades) 
 

Confirmation Classes:  588-1455 
 

PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 
 

Altar Servers:  Warlito Namo - Parish Office - 588-1455 
Altar Society:  Barbara Lozar - 873-6195 
 
Baptism Preparation:  Deacon Joe LeBlanc - 245-4663 
BLD Bay Area:  Mario & Joji Tolentino - 438-0849 
 
Charismatic Prayer Group:  Norma Guerrero - 219-4556 
Charismatic Prayer Group (español):  Conchita Blanco - 228-3658 
Church Environment Committee:  Suzanne Nazario - 588-5209 
 
Eucharistic Adoration:  Patty Sadaya - (415) 350-2507 
Events Coordinator / Reservations: Rita Buscher 869-4939 
   e-mail ritabuscher@att.net 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion: Barbara Lozar - 
                                                                                 873-6195 
 
Family Praesidium:  Jay Naidu - 583-3625 
Finance Committee:  Ron Derenzi - 737-9484 
First Saturday Devotions to Sacred Heart - Immaculate Heart::  
    Ofie Albrecht - 871-4176 
 
Grief Ministry:  Nita Ricotta - 873-6049 
 
Homebound Ministry:  James Kelly - 465-5176 
 
Knights of Columbus Council #9604:  Romy Soriben - 742-9340 
 
Lectors Ministry:  Barbara Lozar - 873-6195 
Legion Of Mary:  Carmella Da San Martino - 697-7000 
Liturgy Committee:  Deacon Joe LeBlanc - 245-4663 
 
Men’s Club:  Chris Krol - 355-4005 
Music Director:  Christopher Lindstrom - 588-1455 
 
Religious Education:  Religious Education Office - 871-5607 
Respect Life:  Mary Beaudry - 583-9120 
 
School Guild:  School - 589-3909 
Social Justice Committee:  Deacon Roger Beaudry - 588-1455 
St. Vincent de Paul Society:  June Heise - 871-7738 
Sunday Morning Hospitality:  Joe & Carmella Da San Martino - 
           615-0479 
 
Ushers:  Lee Heise:  871-7738 & T.J. Rafael:  952-3657 
 
Wedding Coordinator:  Karen Guglielmoni - 415-587-8282 



Congratulations to our 
 8th Grade Students  
who Graduated on 
Friday, May 29th 

 

May God bless and guide them, 
through high school, and in all 

their future endeavors. 
 

Shelby Aissa 
David Carmick 
Kyle Cheung 

Francisco Cordero 
Allison Cox 

Richard Dilag 
Madeline Dub 
Haley Fanfelle 

Anthony Filereto 
Joshua Flores 
Austin Garcia 

Dominic Giuliani 
Jay Anne Jimenez 

Louis Langi 
Casey Macaraig 
Thomas Magner 
Sofia Maguina 
Alina Marquez 
Dalvin Martin 

Daniel Mendez 
Shelby Miguel 
Bailey Miller 

James Millington 
Norelle Miranda 

Cerena Miravalles 
Joelle Ourtiague 

Francesca Puccinelli 
Zackery Quigley 
Kellie Redmond 

Gabriel Richardson 
Caroline Rodriguez 

Nicole Taniguchi 
Victoria Vallecorse 

Hanna Vierhaus 
Corinna Villar 


